Parking Consultation The Resident «Number» «Road» «Area» «Post_Code» Our Ref: Bullhead 05/22 Telephone: 0208 207 2277

Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk

Date: 24 May 2022

Dear Resident

Bullhead Road Area Parking Survey

Following concerns raised relating to manner of parking in Bullhead Road, Hertsmere Borough Council undertook Parking Occupancy and Duration surveys in Bullhead Road between 2021 and 2022 (the survey covered during school term and holiday period). The survey was done to understand the number of possible commuter vehicles, student parking and free spaces in the area.

To determine the adequacy of the current arrangements of provision of on-street parking and to make recommendations, the council is now proposing to follow up on the survey with a questionnaire designed to gauge the views of residents regarding parking in Bullhead Road.

What happens next?

Please complete the simple questionnaire included with this letter and return it along with any other feedback you may have in the reply paid envelope provided (NO STAMP REQUIRED), to reach the council by **30**th **June 2022**.

Based on the initial feedback from the survey, the council will decide whether or not to develop detailed proposals to control parking in all or part of the area.

Many thanks for taking the time to read this letter, your views will be included in our analysis of the feedback we receive, which will then be presented to your local councillors.

I would encourage you to respond even if you do not experience any parking difficulties. Non response will be deemed as having no parking related issues in the road.

Yours sincerely

Tunde Ogunro Traffic Engineer